
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Year 2 Newsletter 
  

 

Our Diamond 9 word this week is ‘Creativity’. 
 

This week we have been thinking about the Christian Value of Joy and how we help bring joy to others. 
It has been lovely to see all the children back in class and how enthusiastic they have been with their work and 
learning. This week we have been completing assessments in class to check progress since returning to school in 
September. As part of this assessment, we have been reading and spelling the first 100 high frequency words.  You 
will find these on the red page in your child’s reading record. The words highlighted in yellow are the words your 
child can read. Please practise any that are not highlighted each time you read with your child. Your child will also 
bring home any words they need to practise in the coming weeks and  
We have also begun looking at x2 multiplication tables and arrays to represent multiplication and focused on writing 
sentences and nouns in our English work. 
 
Our theme this half term is “Rumble in the Jungle”. Your child will be exploring the UK and world maps in their 
Geography work. In Science we will be focusing on different animal groups and be finding out about the life cycle of 
frogs and how we classify animals. In RE we will be focusing on the Nativity story and explore the differences 
between our world and the world Jesus lived in. 
 
Our Courageous Advocate this week is J.S. Bach – a Christian Composer who spend time writing beautiful church 
music for the praise of God. 
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Love God; Love Each other 

  
Homework this week 
Maths – x2 multiplication 
Spellings – /l/ spelt as _le   
(NB. To be tested on Monday 16th November) 
English Comprehension – Butterflies 
Reading – 5 times a week for 10 minutes at a time. 
 
Can you help? Class 2 need cardboard boxes and 
tubes for their art work this half term. Thank you. 

 

Lea Endowed Sponsored Child - Year 2 November 2020 
This half term Year 2 will be holding their event to 
support our sponsored child, Hamza. 
Hamza is now seven years old and would be in Year 2 if 
he attended our school. We would like to hold a pyjama 
day where your child can come dressed in their 
pyjamas, snuggle suits or comfy clothes. They will also 
listen to stories and enjoy chocolate milk and biscuits in 
the afternoon. A donation of £1 is requested to take part 
in this. Thank you. 
 

 
 
Dates for your Diary  
Tuesday 17th November & Thursday 19th November 
Parents Evenings – see separate letter for details 
Thursday 26th November 
Class 2/Year 2 Pyjama Day for Hamza 
Friday 18th December  
School closes for Christmas holidays at 2:00pm 
 

 

 
 

 

Year 2 Star of the Week Awards 

Christian Value of Joy – Dorka 

Curriculum Star – Charlie 

   

 

 


